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ON FRENCH AMABASSAFOR’S “SHITTY LITTLE COUNTRY” REMARK.

Letter in National Post, Jan 8, 2002.



Since the Emperor Tiberius issued his "Judea capta" coins in 70 A.D. (after the fall of Jerusalem but before, and hence prematurely, the fall of Masssada) until 1948, anti-Semites have not had to deal with the nuisance of a Jewish state.

Following Israel's creation, it appears that people like the French Ambassador, Daniel Bernard (of whom Robert Fulford wrote in "Drawing the line between party gossip and hate", Jan 5), have lost their cool as well as their professional decorum in referring to Israel at a dinner party as "that shitty little country".

Perhaps Ambassador Bernard pines for the days of Vichy, or forthose of the earlier Dreyfus affair, when no "shitty little" state existed to curb the excesses of racist, anti-Semitic regimes.
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